Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

Bid Bulletin No. 02
29 May 2024

. Attention is hereby invited to the bidders of the Project PROCUREMENT OF
CAAP CENTRAL OFFICE SERVICE VEHICLE (4 VEHICLES) - BID NO. 24-027-

05 BRAVO with an ABC OF Php8,000,000.00.

1. Please be informed that the opening of Bids for the project scheduled for
03 June 2024 is cancelled. This is due to the adjustment made in the

approved Certificate of Budget Allocation.

IIl.  This shall be an integral part of the Bidding Documents, and the same shall
be enclosed in the technical bid envelope/components and shall be marked

accordingly.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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